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A Message from Miss Smithson 

 

 

‘One kind word’ 

Our school value of kindness is really important to us. We have read stories 

about being kind, said kind words to each other and created a ‘chain of kindness’. 

Parents’ evenings were a huge success last week. Thank 
you for taking the time to speak with your child’s class 
teacher. As always, we really appreciate your support.  

 
As Christmas gets closer, teachers are planning lots of 

fun Christmas activities for the children. Please have a 
look at the dates for your diary section to find out 

more. Our Christmas Fair is on Thursday 9th December. 
Please invite your family and friends. 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Robins are becoming experts at throwing and catching in P.E. 



 

 

Our first baking club was brilliant. Our Christmas starters were delicious! 

We are learning 

about important 

Christian  

celebrations. We 

learnt about the 

Christingle  

symbolising Advent 

and why Christians 

use this as part of 

their celebrations. 

 

Kingfishers are really 
enjoying their weekly 

music lessons.  

They have been  

learning and  

practising their songs 

on the ukuleles and 

are now learning 

how to play the  

double bass. 



 

Attendance awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our winning class is: 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

3rd December—Non-uniform day for  

Christmas Fair tombola/raffle prize donations. 

 

6th December—Year 5 Science workshops at Vale 

of York. 

 

6th December—SEND drop in for parents with Mrs 

Mills 1pm—3.15pm in school. 

 

9th December - School Christmas Fair.  

3.30pm—5pm 

 

10th December—YoYo day 

 

14th December 2.15pm - EYFS/KS1, Nativity  

performance to parents. 

 

15th December, 10.30am - EYFS/KS1 Nativity  

performance to parents. 

 

15th December—Christmas jumper day and  

Christmas lunch. All children welcome to wear a  

Christmas jumper to school 

 

15th December, 2.45pm—3.15pm - KS2 Christmas 

songs performance to parents. 

 

17th December - Christmas Holidays. Non-uniform 

day. 

 

3rd January—Bank Holiday 

 

4th January—Training Day 

 

5th January—Back to school 

Friday 3rd December is a non-uniform 

day. Please could we ask that on this 

day the children bring a contribution to 

the Christmas fair raffle/tombola prizes. 

81% 

85% 

93% 

97% 

Kingfishers had a fantastic day at 'A 
Meaty Debate' with York University learning 

more about food choices and sustainability.  
 

Thank you for your generous  

donations for Children in Need.  

We raised £75.92. 

 

We hope the children 

with coughs and 

colds are feeling 

better. 

We miss you! 


